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And the smile just keeps growing! We have had an even better third week than last week. I 
seriously cannot sing the praises enough of the children they have adapted amazingly to all 
that has changed and rise to the challenges put in front of them every day. You should be 
super proud of them all. This week our Reception class started school and again they have 
been brilliant. Mrs Gray has been so impressed with how well they have settled, especially 
given how long ago it was that they were last in Nursery properly. Well done children, keep 
it up!  

Children with symptoms   

I was asked this week about when bubbles would close if children were showing symptoms. 
The current guidance is that a decision is made once a positive test result is in. We have a 
dedicated school number to call should we find ourselves in this position, who then guide us 
through the necessary next steps. We are very aware in school that some of the COVID 
symptoms are the same as other childhood ailments but better safe than sorry right now.  

Virtual assemblies  

You all had the pleasure (or displeasure) of seeing my assemblies through lockdown, these 
have continued virtually but I think it would be nice for a ‘shout out’ too so our very worthy 
winners of our stars of the week this week are  

Nursery – Matilda 
Reception – Rory 
Year 1 – Carson 
Year 2 – Willow 
Year 3 Oscar 

Year 4 – Elodie 
Year 5 – George 
Year 6 – Ashton 

Well done you superstars  

Packed Lunches  

Can we please remind parents that packed lunches need to be healthy and appropriate in 
the amount of items in them. We would suggest a sandwich or salad etc, fruit (if grapes 
please cut up), yoghurt and one dessert item (not a chocolate bar) Some of them are huge 
with lots of dessert items, which make it unhealthy. I don’t want to be the packed lunch 
police as well as the queue police but we do have to have healthy lunches that fit with the 
government guidance.  

Thanks again for all your patience and understanding  

Sue Richardson – Headteacher  
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

Upcoming 

Events 
 

 

Wear yellow 

on 9th 

October. 

 

Please send 

in any 

painted rocks 

from the 

holidays, so 

we can make 

our Rainbow 

Garden.  

 

Normally, I 

send out 

Christmas 

dates but, 

this year, we 

will have to 

wait and see 

what 

happens with 

guidance.  
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